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DECEMBER 2023 EDITION 1 NEWSLETTER  

“I will honour Christmas in my heart, and try to keep it  

all the year. I will live in the Past, the Present, and the                  

Future. The Spirits of all Three shall strive within me.               

I will not shut out the lessons that they teach!.”  

                           ~ A Christmas Carol by Charles Dickens
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We are successful because... 

 …the father of one of our learners said that his son is clearly thriving at Quest. He said that                

his son is a very happy and independent young man, of whom his family are very proud.  

 ...the mother of one of our learners said that he is happy at school and that he seeks out                    

members of his network of support.   

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We hope this newsletter finds you well and ready for the festive season! As we approach the end of 

the year, we're thrilled to announce two upcoming events. 

 

• Year 10/11 Parents Evening: 

We invite all parents and carers of Year 10 and 11 learners to join us for our upcoming Parents                  

Evening on Thursday 14th December 2023, starting at 4pm and concluding at 6pm. This is a fantastic 

opportunity for you to engage with your child's teachers, discuss their progress, and gain valuable      

insights into their holistic journey. 

During the evening, our dedicated teaching staff will be available to provide updates on your child's 

achievements, share insights into their strengths, and discuss any areas where additional support 

may be beneficial. We encourage open and constructive conversations to ensure the best possible 

educational experience for your child. 

If you intent on coming to the Parents Evening, please contact your child’s tutor by 12pm on   

Wednesday 13th December 2023, so that we can schedule you in with the appropriate specialist 

teacher/s. We look forward to strengthening the partnership between home and school to support 

your child's overall success. 

 

• CHRISTMAS FAYRE: 

Get ready for festive fun at our annual Christmas Fayre, taking place on Friday 22nd December, from 

2pm until 3pm! Join us for an afternoon of holiday cheer, featuring an array of activities and delights 

for the whole family. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at both of these  

exciting events as the calendar year comes  

to an end. 
 

 

Warm regards, 

Tyla Owen 

Interim Principal 

Y10 & 11 Parents Evening  
Thursday 14th December, 4 - 6pm 

Christmas Fayre 
Friday 15th December,  2 - 3pm      

Christmas Lunch 
Wednesday 20th December    

 £2.72 unless Free School Meal     

Term Ends  
Friday 22nd December, 1:30pm 
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There's an Elf in Your Book  

by Tom Fletcher (Author), Greg Abbott (Illustrator) 

A festive interactive adventure from bestselling author Tom Fletcher!  

GOLLY GUMDROPS . . . A LITTLE ELF HAS FOUND THEIR WAY INTO YOUR BOOK!  

What does Elf want?  Oh! Just to see if you've been naughty or nice this year! 

 

Elf will ask you a few simple questions to find out. And surely there won't be any 

tricks to try and get you to be naughty . . . will there? 

 

Hmmm, this could be quite a tricksy little elf. You'd better keep your wits about 

you if you want to make it on to Santa's Nice List! 

 

A fantastically fun and uniquely interactive treat from the creators of There's a Monster in Your Book. 

Discover a wonderful new Christmas tradition in a book to read again and again. 

Also available: There's a Dragon in Your Book, There's an Alien in Your Book 

 

The Girl Who Saved Christmas 

by Matt Haig (Author), Chris Mould (Illustrator)  

 

It is Christmas Eve and all is not well. Amelia Wishart is trapped in Mr Creeper's 

workhouse and Christmas is in jeopardy. Magic is fading. If Christmas is to  

happen, Father Christmas knows he must find her. 

 

With the help of some elves, eight reindeer, the Queen and a man called Charles 

Dickens, the search for Amelia - and the secret of Christmas - begins . . .  

 

The Way Past Winter 

by Kiran Millwood Hargrave  

Mila and her sisters live with their brother Oskar in a small forest cabin in the 

snow. One night, a fur-clad stranger arrives seeking shelter for himself and his 

men. 

But by the next morning, they've gone – taking Oskar with them. 

Fearful for his safety, Mila and her sisters set out to bring Oskar back – even it 

means going north, crossing frozen wild-lands to find a way past an eternal winter. 

 

This gorgeous story of bravery, sisterhood, goodbyes and beginnings                                

 is a must for everyone.' JESSIE BURTON 

 

'Gorgeous, heartfelt and incredibly exciting. Her best yet, and that's saying                      

something.' ROBIN STEVENS 
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Wednesday 20th December      
£2.72, unless recipient of Free School Meals    

CHRISTMAS JUMPER 
DAY 2023 
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 ACADEMIC YEAR 2023 - 2024 
AUTUMN TERM 2023 

Y10 & 11 Parents Evening 4 - 6pm  Thursday 14th December 2023 

Xmas Fayre 2 - 3.30 pm      Friday 15th December 2023 

Term Ends Friday 22nd December 2023 

Christmas Holiday Monday 25th December 2023 to Friday 5th January 2024 

SPRING TERM 2024 

Starts Monday 8th January 2024 

Half term  Monday 12th February to Friday 16th February 2024 

Learners Start Back  Monday 19th February 2024 

Y9 Parents & Options Evening 4 - 6 pm            Thursday 7th March 2024   

Trust INSET Day (no learners on site)  Friday 8th March 2024 

Easter Fayre 2 – 3.30 pm     Term Ends  Friday 22nd March 2024 

Spring (Easter) holiday  Monday 25 March 2024 to Friday 5 April 2024 

SUMMER TERM 2024 

Starts  Monday 8th April 2024 

Y7 & 8 Subject Parents Event 4 - 6pm  Thursday 11th April 2024  

Bank Holiday (no learners on site)  Monday 6th May 2024 

INSET day (no learners on site)  Tuesday 7th May 2024 

Half term  Monday 27th May 2024 to Friday 31st May 2024 

Learners Start Back  Monday 3rd June 2024 

Ends  Tuesday 23rd July 2024 

HOLIDAY ACTIVITIES AND 
FOOD (HAF) 

The Holiday Activities and Food (HAF) Programme is 

funded by the Department for Education (DfE) to provide 

young people who are in full-time education (Reception 

to Year 11) and eligible for benefits-related free school 

meals with access to enriching activities and meals, for 

free, during the three main school holidays: Winter, 

Spring and Summer: 
 

You can browse available activities online. All bookings 

are made directly with providers. If you need your HAF 

code to be resent, please send an email, including your 

child's full name and date of birth, 

to hafprogramme@warwickshire.gov.uk 

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/directory/46/haf-winter-activities
mailto:hafprogramme@warwickshire.gov.uk
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FOOTBALL PLAYERS WANTED,  
UNDER 12’S & UNDER 16’S 

YEAR 7-8 FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT 
MATCH REPORT 

 
At Rugby Borough Football Club, 30.11.2023  

https://www.rugbyboroughfc.co.uk/ 

 

Teams in attendance: Quest Academy, Venture Academy, Avon Park and 

ALP Nuneaton 

 

We started off the tournament playing Venture Academy. We got 3 early 

goals making it 3-0. however, they made a great comeback to make it 3-3. 

In the second game we played Avon Park and won 2-0 and Damien scored 

a goal direct from a corner. Overall we won 4 and drew 2, winning the 

tournament by beating Venture 1-0. Late in the game Samuel saved a               

penalty clearing the ball to Daniel who assisted the winning goal by George 

G. At the end we played a friendly using the full pitch with all the players 

together. It was a lot of fun. The player of the tournament was Samuel B. 

    

       By Samuel B , George G and Daniel.  

Rugby Borough Football Club are joining a brand new inclusive football league 

starting in February 2024. Supporting neuro diverse children and those with 

mild physical differences that love football who currently don’t have access to 

grassroots.  

These 7 aside matches will be played on the last Sunday of every month and 

its free to join. 

 

If you would like any more information please contact Gareth  

Gareth.llewelyn@macintyreacadmies.org 

mailto:Gareth.llewelyn@macintyreacadmies.org
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This term we are looking at different ways to care for our local flora and fauna. Learners have 

enjoyed planting new trees, helping to care for the animals, making wood craft in the cabin and 

making each other a warm drink at the end of their sessions!  

FOREST SCHOOLS 

 

 

Learners do not need to bring in their own balls, we have them                

available. If they do, they will have to be handed in on arrival like 

tech. 
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Some of the year 11s and 10s have been working hard at making two dishes in 2 hours.  

Here are some great examples. 

Billy made Cheese and 

pasta bake, and  

chocolate fudge  

crinkle cookies.  

Lauren made some 

Christmas themed 

chocolate fudge 

crinkle cookies.   

Suni made macaroons  

in PL and crinkle  

cookies and tuna pasta  

bake in lesson.   

Grace made tuna  

pasta bake and  

crinkle cookies.  

FOOD TECH 
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 PRIVACY NOTICE 
MacIntyre Academies collects and uses pupil information which complies with General Data Protection  

Regulation (GDPR). This is Europe's framework for data protection laws – it replaces the previous 1995 

data protection directive, which UK law has previously been based upon. 

Please note that limited personal data is used and stored as per the MAT Retention Policy. 

You can read the full details of our Privacy Notice in the policy. This includes more details of our legal 

basis for the use of specific information. 

 

  

Attendance: At Quest Academy, we seek to ensure that all our learners receive a full 

time education which maximizes opportunities for each learner to reach his or her true 

potential: we feel that good attendance (95% or above) and good punctuality too are a 

vital part of this and we want all learners to strive towards this. 

Government statistics have proven that children with poor attendance are 47% less likely to meet their 

potential examination results compared to learners with good attendance. 

We have a desire to strive towards 100% attendance for all of our learners and expect all parents/ carers 

to actively support us in ensuring that their children are in school, safe, at all times. We also aim to hold 

all parents / carers that give low priority to good school attendance accountable. 

Lateness: Pupils must attend registration on time to be given a present mark. Registration starts at 

8.50am until 9am. Arrival after the start of morning registration will be given an ‘L’ code. After 9.30am a 

‘U’ code (unauthorised absence) will be given. 

Quest Contact Details:  

Quest Academy 

Anderson Avenue 

Rugby  

Warwickshire 

CV22 5PE 

E: quest.office@macintyreacademies.org 

T: 01788 593 112  

How to contact members of staff: Please contact Reception if you would like to speak with a                 

member of staff. You will either be transferred or reception will email the member of staff to let them 

know that you have called.  

Reporting pupil absence and lateness: Please can we remind parent/carers to call school on 01788 593 

112, before 9am if your child may be late or is unwell. You will also need to contact the taxi company to 

let them know. If your child is absent for more than 7 days you will need to provide a doctors                        

certificate. If we do not receive a doctors note and have not seen your child we will have no alternative 

but to refer the matter to the Safeguarding Board in line with our safeguarding procedures.  

https://www.thequestacademy.org/privacynotice#Privacy%20Notice%20Downloads

